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09.08.2016 

 
TO ALL OFFICES 

 
URGENT NOTICE 

 
REG: MEDICAL INSURANCE SCHEME FOR EXISTING 
RETIREES – EXTENTION OF DATE UPTO 29.09.2016 
 
In terms of HRDD Circular No. 716 dated 12.10.2015 Medical 
Insurance Scheme for retired employees has been implemented 
w.e.f. 07.11.2015. Subsequently the date was extended upto 
31.03.2016 for the purpose. 
 
Now United India Insurance Company has extended the date of 
submission of consent by retired employees upto 30.09.2016 by 
giving full premium, as such the window to submit/feeding the 
option in HRMS has been opened upto 29.09.2016 till 5.00 
P.M. The premium will be deducted on 29.09.2016. 
 
All concerned are requested to take appropriate steps to bring 
this to the notice of retirees in their command area who have not 
yet become the member of the scheme.   
 
Please note those who retired on or after 01.10.2015 need not 
apply as their premium has already been paid by the Bank upto 
30.09.2016. They may apply afresh for membership w.e.f. 
01.10.2016. 
 
 
 
 

(Pankaj Mohan) 
Chief Manager 


